
Senior Recognition 

As part of our Senior Recognition at the 2023 YMCA National Long Course 

Championship meet, we are creating a presentation to be shown on the Video 

screen at the Greensboro Aquatic Center. 

We are soliciting the information needed to create the presentation from all 

graduating seniors planning to attend the meet.   

If you wish to be included in the presentation, please send an email message to 

YMCALongCourseSeniorInfo@gmail.com with this information: 

• Your Name 

• Your YMCA  

• Your plans after Graduation – School Name, Military Branch or Undecided 

• Attach a color picture of yourself (JPEG format) 

To be included in the presentation your submission must be received by July 15, 

2023.    

Please don’t delay in sending your submission.  If you have the needed 

information, send it in now.   

Please remind your fellow seniors to make their submission also.   
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